
Opening bids for the Water Dept. Generator project. 

Meeting Minutes 

November 1, 2021 

I. Call to order 

Levi Feely from CPL called to order the meeting of the opening of the bids for the Water 

Department Generator Project at 12:00pm on November 1, 2021 at the Town Board 

Room.  

II. Roll call 

 The following persons were present: Jeffrey VanDeCar - Supervisor, Ann Carr- Town 

Clerk, Levi Feely- Clark Patterson Lee, Jason Nett – BECC Electric, Jesse Farmham-

Alstrom Schaeffer Electric, Alex Lombard- IPL and Rebecca Allen- Schuler Haas 

Electrical 

III. New Business: 

a) The bids for the Water Dept. generator project were opened by Ann Carr 

Town Clerk. Read by Levi Feely and were as follows. 

1) BECC Company- $79,000. 

2) Industrial Power & Lighting- $93,200. 

3) Ahlstrom Schaeffer Electric- $68,400. 

4) Schuler Haas Electric- $66,700. 

IV. Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 12:15. 

        

Minutes submitted by: Ann L. Carr                                                                         

Minutes approved by 

 


